HMS Daily Announcements

Monday, October 22nd
    
We are in the final days of SOCKtober! Sock donations will be collected after school tomorrow (Tuesday). Thank you to all the students and faculty who donate socks for Cradles to Crayons. Congratulations on the SOCKtacular job homerooms did decorating their doors!
8th grade Math Club will not be held tomorrow (Tuesday), but save your questions and stop into room 279 on Thursday
Fore!!!! The HMS Golf Club will hold its first meeting on Wednesday in Mr. Oxman’s room. That’s room 240. Boys and girls are welcome! See Mr. Oxman for a permission form or more info. Be there!
Attention new 6th grade Best Buddies!! Our first group event, for sixth graders ONLY, will be held in the connecting corridor from 2:45-3:30 on Wednesday. We will be doing a group Halloween project! If you want to participate, you MUST RSVP by going to the Best Buddies Google Classroom page. Only people who RSVP will be permitted to attend!
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you missed the 7th grade field hockey game on Friday, you missed a nail biter! The 7th grade defense consisting of Kacy, Reese, Nicole and Abby stopped Ridley dead in their tracks with seconds left from scoring off a corner. Kasey flew out on defense to quickly get a stick on the ball which helped Alex make unbelievable stops in goal. Fords goals were scored by Sarah and Anabelle. All of the players contributed to a well fought victory and beat Ridley 2-1. Great game, Fords! Good Luck on Wednesday against Strath Haven!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is a Soft Pretzel from the Philly Pretzel Factory. In order to receive this incentive, turn your H-PRIDE card into Mrs. Makatche during your lunch period on Friday. The pretzels will only be available on Friday, October 26th.
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

